
Memorandum,

TC 2H’Ï ADVISORY OCOITTSE 
OIT OffSRHATIOBa B 'LATlOKSt

Professor geligman has weitten to me again In respect of 

Ma project of translation of texte for International 41

tribut ion. Ho enclosed a letter from Dr, Du^an whlcn he
«ante me to circulata to members of the Committee, A copy
of the letter is enclosed.

J.P. Chamberlain, 
Chairman,C:G

3no,


